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SIUE BULlfTIN
To the  Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t Edvrardsville

Vol. 28, No. 5 
February 12, 1997

MEMO TO: The University Community 

FROM: Nancy Belck W e / c J-

SUBJECT: Graduate School Previev

On Saturday, March 1, our first annual Graduate School Preview will be held at the 
University Center. Prospective graduate students are invited to the campus to learn more 
about graduate programs we offer. This is a wonderful opportunity for our visitors to get to 
know SIUE in an informal and friendly atmosphere. I am asking you to support this event 
with the same enthusiasm we have shown for other campus events.

Graduate School Preview begins at 4:00 and concludes with a reception at 7:00. 
Afterwards, participants are invited to the women's and men's Great Lakes Valley 
Conference basketball games between SIUE and Indianapolis. Complimentary tickets are 
available.

If you, a member of your family, or a friend is interested in graduate studies, please 
pass this information to them. For more information, contact the Graduate School at 
692-3010, or 3007; in St. Louis call (314) 621-5168, ext. 3007.
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